Department of
Environmental Protection

Central District
Lawton Chiles 3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 Secretary

April 22, 1997

BY CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
P 571 521 823

Mr. Carl Gerhardstein, P.E. OCD-W(CU-97-0152
CSX Transportation

500 Water Street

Jacksonville, FL. 32202

Seminole County - WCU
Amtrak Facility, Sanford, Florida
Contarmination Assessment Status Report

Dear Mr. Gerhardstein:

The Department has reviewed the Contamination Assessment Status Report received on April 18, 1997,
and finds the scope of work as presented acceptable. Please proceed with the proposed scope of work.
Please provide the Department with 14-day notification prior to conducting any field activities. If you have
any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact me at (407) 893-3331.

rely,

es B. Russell, P.E.
Waste Cleanup Program
JBR/gbl/jbr
&

cc:  Tim Bahr, P.G., FDEP BW(C

John White, DEP HW Program

Rob Clark, Jr. ,MacFarlane Ausley

R.T. Noonan, Amtrak

Dawvid Goldman, P.G., Emcon
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